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(ORLANDO)—StoicDan, the organizer of Orlando Stoics, will travel to New York City in June for 
the International Humanist Management Association (IHMA) which accepted his abstract on his 
"Ethics in Business" curriculum. 
 
One of the conference threads is applying ancient wisdom to modern leadership, which StoicDan 
taught for one year at the UCF Business Incubator in 2023. He covered topics like Branding with 
Stoicism, Stoic Leadership, Ethical Practices in HR, and Ethics in IP. 
 
"I was pleased to have my abstract accepted by the IHMA leadership," said StoicDan. "Too often, 
business leaders forget the ethics they were taught in business school, or they never had to learn it at 
all. I'm glad to see the IMHA is including ethics in their conference in 2024." 
 
StoicDan's abstract is part of the "Transforming Business and Education for Flourishing – 
Rethinking Foundations and Practice" conference to be held at Fordham University's Gabelli School 
of Business, June 3 – 7. 
 
The conference features several speakers who will discuss topics like social innovation, mindful 
leadership, and the foundational role of dignity. Participants come from around the United States 
and other countries, plus the speakers come from Harvard, Yale, MIT, and the United Nations. 
 
For more information about the Orlando Stoics and their upcoming events, visit the website 
(http://www.orlandostoics.com) or their Meetup page (https://www.meetup.com/orlando-stoics). 
 

### 
 
 
About Orlando Stoics: 
The Orlando Stoics is a philosophical discussion group that originated in 2015. It hosts four weekly 
meetings both online and in-person, uniting participants from the United States, United Kingdom, 
Australia, Thailand, and Nepal. The group focuses on the examination of Stoic principles and their 
intersectionality with diverse philosophical frameworks. 
 


